
Lion’s Roar 10-21-20 

 

Thanksgiving Family Fun Run 

We are excited to announce that we are planning our first (possibly annual) Thanksgiving 
Family Fun Run at CCS on November 21. We have so much to be thankful for this year! God 
continues to bless us in many, many ways.  
The run will take place on our cross country course behind our playground. It will start at 10:00 
Saturday morning, November 21. We will be sending registration information home in next 
Wednesday's Family Envelope, so watch for it. The cost will be $20.00 per person and includes 
a T-Shirt. In order to get our T-Shirt order in, there will be a rather short turn around on 
registration. We will need your registrations returned by November, 3. Make your plans today 
to join other CCS Families as we run through the woods singing "Over the River and Through 
the Woods to Grandmother's House We Go." If you would like to help with the run, please call 
the office. Thanks to Tim Wallace's mowing and Jason Moir's trimming, our course is looking 
good. This should be a fun event designed for our CCS Families.  
  
Samaritan's Purse Shoebox Christmas 

We will be joining in the Shoebox Christmas program with Samaritan's Purse this year. We will 
have a shoebox dedication at Chapel on November 12. You can view information and 
download a shoebox label at: https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/ 

  

Calendar 

October 

28        DC Dogs 

29        Passport Check Day 

30        Staff Day – No School 
  
November 

4          Individual Picture Make-Up Day 

4          Apparel Orders Due 

11         Veterans Day – No School 
12         Operation Christmas Child boxes due 

21         Family Fun Run 

23-27  Conferences and Thanksgiving Break – No School 
 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/

